
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Ella Walton, for always 
being super eager and keen.  
Great work! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Friday 29th September 2017 

Year 2 -  Tilly Jones, for increased 
confidence and full participation 
in class. 

Year 3 -  Poppy Astrop, for       
working really hard and doing 
some fab writing. 

Year 4 -  Ben Lowerson, for having 
a fantastic attitude towards   
learning and showing us what it 
means to be a year 4 pupil! 

Year 5 -  Max Yeowart, for being 
helpful and well mannered all the 
time. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 
EYFS - Oskar Davis 

Year 1 -  Oliver Clark 
Year 2 -  Oliver Powner 
Year 3 -   Sara Lowther 
Year 4 -  Reilly Milner 
Year 5 -  Ella Wallace 
Year 6 - Will Risbey 

Reception -  Winter Bentley, for  
always coming in with a smile and 
trying every activity on offer. 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  Rec 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  6 
This week’s attendance is 

96.2%  

Reader of the Week 
Award 

  
EYFS -  Robin Eastwood 

Year 1 -    Emily Thompson 
Year 2 -  Logan Kidd 

Year 3 -  Ollie Teasdale 
Year 4 -  Josie Archer 
Year 5 -  Myah Feary 

Year 6 - Sophia Collingwood 
 

 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 
KS1—   Mia McCombie, for always smiling and being a good       
     friend.      
 
KS2—   Fredrick Gowling, for overcoming his fear of heights 
      at Ford Castle.       
 
Staff  -  Mrs Johnston, for enduring Ford Castle with Year 6. 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 
  

Monday 2nd October - Harvest Festival 1.30pm in the 
church. 

Thursday 19th October - Pumpkin party/Disco  
 KS1 6pm -7pm KS2 7pm - 8pm. 

Friday 20th October - Last day of term. 

Year 6 -  Whole class, for being 
amazing all last week, every      
single child was a credit. 

School Crossing Patrol 

A vacancy has arisen for a school cross-

ing patrol guard in Staindrop Village. If 

you would be interested in the position 

please see Durham County Council web-

site for further information and details of how to apply. 

WWW.Durham.gov.uk. 

Thank you. 

We would like to say a huge Thank you to the 

Friends Of The School for funding some more 

First Aid Training for those children that 

missed out last year in classes 1, 2, 3 and 5.  

Training will take place in School with flat Stan  

on Friday 13th October. 


